
 
THE PRESIDENT 

OF THE 

GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

 

 

2 July 2018 

 

Excellency, 

I have the honor to enclose herewith a letter dated 28 June 2018 from H.E. Mrs. Martha 

Ama Akyaa Pobee, Permanent Representative of Ghana, in her capacity as Facilitator of the 

informal consultations with Member States on the General Assembly draft decision on scheduling 

the dates of high-level meetings in the beginning of the 74th session of the Assembly.   

 

The letter of the Facilitator informs Member States of the fifth round of informal 

consultations to be held on Tuesday, 3 July 2018, from 10:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. in the Conference 

Room 3. A zero draft decision on scheduling of the high-level meetings is also attached.  

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

                                                                         

 

 

 

  Miroslav Lajčák 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All Permanent Representatives  

    and Permanent Observers to the United Nations  

New York   






